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Music Moment 
 

In Art this month students learned about Roman Mosaics and created 

a Sun Mosaic. In Music, a special guest Evangelist Rev. Ken Lynch 

came and played the violin and bandurria for the students. Rev. 

Lynch’s violin is 9 years older than the USA, the children really liked 

this fun fact. They learned that the bandurria is an instrument from 

the Philippines.  

- Mrs. Ray - 

 

February 2022 Newsletter 
 

Lockard Elementary 
Daphne Heflin, Principal 

Airnecia Mills, Assistant Principal 
 

“Twosday” 
Lockard celebrated Twosday on 2/2/22 (which fell on a Tuesday!). We 
dressed up with ties, tutus, and tennis shoes. Check out our pictures!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lots more on page 3!              

   

 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 7th-11th – 3rd Nine Weeks 

Assessments 

March 14th-18th – Spring Break 

(Schools and Offices Closed; 

Students return March 22nd) 

March 28th-April 1st – Report 

Cards Issued 

 

Character Trait 
of the Month 

For the month of February our 
character trait has been 

“BE KIND”. 
 

Each day we have been reminded 
of ways we can BE KIND. 

 
We can… 

-Compliment others 
-Help others when we see a need 

-Show forgiveness 
-Include others
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Library Life 

Be a problem solver!  Be an Upstander! 

One way to be a problem solver is to help someone who is being mistreated or 
bullied by others.  One lesson that I like to use is called, “Be an Upstander” 

and it gives four ways to help someone who is being mistreated. 

1. Be a Buddy – just walk up and stand by the person being mistreated.  This 
will show that he has someone on his side. 

2. Interrupt – just walk up and ask the person being mistreated if he wants to 
go shoot basketball or go to the other end of the lunch table. 

3.  Speak Out – Tell the person who is doing the mistreating that it is not right 
and to stop. Others will probably notice and come stand with you. 

4. Tell Someone – tell an adult close by what is happening and let him/her 
handle the problem. 

 
These are quick and easy steps to help solve a problem and to be an 

Upstander. 

 

Happy March!! Another great month to read and learn! 
 

As usual, we still have lots of new books in the library to read this year.  Our 
digital library is housed in Clever.  Look for links 

to MackinVIA and MAGNOLIA. We have also added World Book Online Super 
Home Page (worldbookonline.com) with a password and username Lockard1. 

Epic is also available during school hours with the class code lxj7690. 
 

We also had a great reading fair! Wow! These students sure do know how to 
do some great boards! So proud of them! 

 
Next week is Read Across America Week.  Look for the flier to tell you 
about all the fun dress-up days coming.  Also, students will receive a 

free RIF book and bookmark next week. 
 

As always, happy, happy reading! 
Mrs. Burkett 

 

Mason’s Memo 

https://worldbookonline.com/home/
https://worldbookonline.com/home/
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